
The Town of Norfolk Historical Association will hold a special reorganization 

meeting on Wednesday January 8, 2025 starting at 6 pm. The meeting will be 

held at Bregg Winery , 56 West Main St, Norfolk NY. 

Main topic for discussion will be restoring the historic Raymondville parabolic 

bridge into a pedestrian park/ walkway. 

Anyone interested in saving this structure is encouraged to attend. For more 

information you may call or email Martin Bregg at 315-600-0263 or 

breggma@icloud.com. 
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